
 

 
 

 

SWACHHATA PLEDGE   

 
 

   

St. Peter’s Institute of Higher Education and Research observed the Swachhata Pledge by 

organizing activities on 7th January 2020 by the NSS Unit of the Institute. 

 

 On the 7th of January 2020, Pledge was taken by the students and the faculty of the Institute in 

the presence of the Vice Chancellor who read the pledge followed by all the participants as 

shown in the picture below.  

 

 

 
 


